
 

 
 

PCCS First and Second Grade 
 

MATH NIGHT 
 

“COUNT ME IN” 
 

Wednesday, April 11th 

5:45-7:00pm 
 

Sign-in In Muir Hall starting at 5:45 pm 

 

Presented by PCCS Teachers 

 

Mrs. Barnett, Ms. Johnson, Mr. Smith, Mrs. Jeffery 

 

● Come and join us for an evening of fun math games and 

family interaction 

● Parents can serve as models of motivation, persistence and 

competency for their children 

● This evening is for your first/second grade child and parent 

 

RSVP to your teacher by Monday, Apr 9 
 

Child care for siblings will be provided.  Cost is $5 per child. 


